A.S.B. Bulletin 3/12/18 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Attention Seniors, YOUR LAST PAYMENT For GRADNITE has been postponed from March 6 to Friday
March 16. Seniors must be paid in full by this date.

Seniors, if you haven’t ordered your Cap and Gown, Herff Jones will be here on March 21st during lunch.
This will be the last time he will be on campus to take orders. There is a limited number of graduation
announcements still available, if you're interested, order online or see Carlos in the library on March 21st.
First come, first served

Seniors, if you did not get your senior packet that is required for graduation, you may get them at the
Student Store during lunch, when it is open. This week, the store will be open Monday and Wednesday.

If you are interested in attending a Spring Fling Semi-Formal Dance, come to the library at lunch.

Attention all Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors- If you have an interest in joining the yearbook staff next
year, you can get an application to do so in room B-2, either before school or at lunch.

Attention all students, speaking of yearbook, time is running out to buy yours at the discounted price. The
price goes up after spring break, so to take advantage of the lower price, you must come to room B-2
either before school or at lunch. A $20 deposit still locks in the discounted price.

On Wednesday 3/14, MESA will be hosting a Pi Day contest. If you are interested in being involved stop
by K-3 and sign up. You should know the first 150 digits of Pi to compete, but come give it your best shot!

There is still time to get signed up for the trip to Hawaii! If you would like to go to Hawaii, visit two
different islands and have a chance to earn college credit at the same time, stop by K3 and get the info!
Hope to see you in Kona with us in the summer of 2019.

Need help applying to Delta College come to the Career Center.

Delta Kings & Queens, have you been accepted to any UC’s or CSU’s, private universities or vocational
schools? If so, please bring a copy of your acceptance letter to the Career Center.

A friendly reminder if you have signed up for the AP testing, there is a $5 — fee per subject. Please stop
by the Career Center to pay for your exam as soon as possible...... Thank you.



Congratulations to Andre Patrick and Jceyonna Desoto who got accepted to Sacramento State University.
Yahoo!!!!

Attention Seniors who are interested in attending Delta College........... Delta College is hosting “NEW
STUDENT SATURDAY” you can complete your Orientation, take your Assessment and meet with a
Counselor all in 1-day, for more information see Mrs. Suarez or Ms. Smith in the Career Center. Space is
limited so don’t procrastinate.

Here are the Home Athletic Events for the week:
Tuesday 03/13

Badminton vs. St. Mary's @ 3:30

Softball vs. Grace Davis @ 4:00p/6:15p

Thursday 03/15
Baseball vs. Golden Valley @ 3:30p/6:15p

Tennis vs. Bear Creek @ 3:30p

Friday 03/16
Baseball vs. Escalon @ 3:30p/6:15p

Saturday 03/17
Softball vs. Lathrop @ 10:30p/12:15p

Today we celebrate the letter D in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Determination with this quote from
Beverly Sills:

“There are no shortcuts to any place worth going.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



